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June, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians and Students, 
 
As we begin a new school year, I want to take a moment to welcome you back to 
our district if you are returning or extend a warm welcome if you are new to our 
community.   
 
I encourage you to plan on attending our Elementary Open House if you have 
Elementary students on Monday, August 28th from 4:30 -6:00.  School begins on 
Tuesday, August 29th.  This is an opportunity for you to meet our staff and for 
your child to get over those first day jitters.  The Genesee PTO will be available as 
well to welcome you to our district and share with you their initiatives for the 
upcoming school year.   
 
Headstart: One exciting thing that is new to our district this coming fall is we will 
be offering Headstart services for Genesee students who are age 3 & 4 We are 
working with the Lewiston Valley Head Start to bring this program to our 
community. Classes will be held in our school building 😊😊. We will be sending out 
more information as it becomes available.  
 
New Parents: 
 
Registration: Mrs. Stutzman will be back in the office on August 8, 2023.  Please 
call in or stop in and see her after this date for any registration questions or forms.   
 
Transportation:  If you are planning on having your child ride the school bus 
(outside of city limits) then please contact Mr. Greg Moser at 208-285-1213 to find 
out your pick up/ drop off time.   
 
Please note the district website is in the process of getting updated for the 
upcoming school year.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the 
district office at 208-285-1161 or email wmoore@sd282.org 
 
Enjoy your summer! We look forward to working with you this fall. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wendy Moore, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
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